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Onions & Leeks:                                                                                    

 Whether you love them or hate them they are an essential part of any kitchen garden. If you 

want to have success with these members of the Lily family, Allium cepa./onion or  Allium am-

peloprasum./leek, you need to come to our next meeting and learn what has been successful 

for Amanda Wischmeyer of the Little Riley Creek Farm. The meeting will be at the Bluffton 

Public Library 6:30p.m. Tuesday  March 3, 2020, in the basement meeting room. Amanda will 

be discussing how and when to start onions and leeks from seed and when/how they should 

be planted. Although the last year was not a good year for growing these two, with the wet 

spring that stretched into summer and delayed the planting we still had some to use.  

 Please come and join us and bring a friend or more as this meeting is free and open to the 

public. We need to spread the knowledge and experience that Amanda has on this subject. As  

you know knowledge is the only thing that you can truly take to the grave, so it is best to give it 

away freely to anyone who needs it. 
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Leeks & onions are easy to grow if you know 

how, so come and learn the secrets of     

success for these Lily family members. 
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 Calendar for the Year:  

March 3, Leeks & Onions : Amanda Wischmeyer  Presenter  

April 7, ?                           

May 5, ? 

June 2, ? 

July 7, ? 

August 4, ? 

September 1, ? 

October 6, ? 

November 3, ?  

December 1, ?                              

2020:  

 Well as of this day we have some of the year planned but there are two date that we need 

to nail down. April 7th and May 6thare open. I have given this information to the Hancock 

County Master Gardener Speakers Bureau and Victoria has also given it to the Allen County 

group. We hope to get this taken care of soon. 


